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Calendar 
February: 

4 F  Hearing & Vision  Screening  
 
8 Tu   Report Cards & Progress 
  Reports emailed  
 
9 W  Early dismissal at 1:30 pm;  
  No PM ECI or Pre-K classes;  
  Unity Day —wear orange  
 
10 Th  Band & Strings Concert at 6 
  pm 
 
15 Tu  Yearbook club photos 
 
17 & 18 Grade 4 Field Trip to  
  Arlington Echo (Extended 
  Day) 
 
21 M  No School—Presidents’ Day 
 
23 W  Chorus Concert at 6 pm 
  
24 Th Hearing & Vision Re-check 

 

OUR MISSION 
Fostering a life long love of learning in a  

Safe and orderly environment with  
Excellent teachers facilitating  
Students' active learning. 

FOUR SEASONS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL  

It is February already!  The 100th day is 
fast approaching.  Thank you for all of your 
support this year.  Thank you for being  
flexible with lots of things changing       
constantly.  We are truly grateful for our 
community. 

Some staffing updates:  Mrs. Diana Clutz 
and Mrs. Lisa Snyder have officially         
retired.  We wish them well in their          
retirement!  Mrs. Cuza is our long-term  
substitute for Mrs. Lavin, starting mid-
February. 

This month we celebrate our School      
Counselor, Mrs. Stuart.  She always puts 
students first.  Please take the time to send 
her a thank you and share the love!  We also 
want to thank our bus drivers.  We will     
celebrate Bus Driver Appreciation day on      
February 22.  Our fabulous PTA will shower 
them with a goodie bag of treats!  Special 
shout out to our bus drivers!  

We’d also like to thank Hungry Harvest for 
donating fresh fruit, vegetables, and snacks 
to our staff.  Special thanks to our PTA and 
families for donating snacks for our staff 
as well - they love room service delivery!       

Principal’s Message 

IMPORTANT NOTICE: 
Please remember to bring your ID when picking 
up students, visiting, volunteering/chaperoning, 
and when attending any Parent/Teacher  
conference. 
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Summer Withdrawals 
Summer Withdrawals 

 
 

    

   
 

    

  FOUR SEASONS  
    PTA  

We would like to thank everyone for 
their donations for the Teacher 
Room Service cart! The teachers are 
loving their mid day treats! We would 
also like to thank everyone for their 
donations for Bus Driver appreciation 
week.  
 
We have our Coal Fire fundraiser on 
February 9. Fliers will come home 
with details as well as the PTA  
Facebook page. Our Feed the  
Teachers luncheon is on February 11. 
The sign up was emailed to PTA  
members as well as posted on the 
PTA Facebook page. Thank you for all 
of your support!  
 

Important : Out of Area Transfers 

COVID Protocols: 
Changes to COVID protocols are 
happening rapidly.  Please continue 
to check www.aacps.org/
covidprotocols for the latest       
information.  

 
Hearing & Vision Screening 

Hearing & Vision Screening will be 
held on February 4th for students 
in ECI, Pre-K, Kindergarten and 
Grade 1, as well as students who 
are new to Anne Arundel County.  
If your student wears glasses 
please be sure he/she has them 
with them that day.  Re-checks will 
be held on February 24th. 
 

Flu Shots: 
Unfortunately, the school will not 
be able to offer flu vaccines for 
students this year.  Please make 
arrangements with your child’s  
pediatrician to have your child  
vaccinated against the flu. 

 
Outdoor Recess: 

Cold weather is now here.  We try 
to go out for recess as much as we 
can.  Please make sure your child is 
dressed appropriately to enjoy 
outside activities. 

Notes from the Nurse... 

 
 
 
 

Click here to view the  
February 
School Meals Menu  
 
Please note that due to  
supply shortages, substitutions 
to the menu may occur. 

Don’t Forget Your Mask 

http://www.aacps.org/covidprotocols
http://www.aacps.org/covidprotocols
https://aacpsschools.org/nutrition/dec2021/
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BOX TOPS MAKES IT EASY. 
All you need is your phone! Download the 

Box Tops app, shop as you normally would, 

then use the app to scan your store receipt 

within 14 days of purchase. The app will 

identify Box Tops products on your  

receipt and automatically credit your 

school’s earnings online. 

 
There are very few clip boxtops on boxes, but if 
you find a boxtop with a red dotted line around it, 
clip it and bring it in to Four Seasons.   
Go to boxtops4education.com for more information. 

Please remind your  
student(s) to plug in their 
Chromebook when they    
arrive home from school 
each day so it is fully 

charged when they return to school 
the next day.  Thank you! 

Four Seasons Elementary: 
https://twitter.com/4seasonsESaacps?s=20 

Anne Arundel County Public Schools: 
https//www.facebook.com/aacps. 
 
 
Four Seasons Elementary PTA: 
https://www.facebook.com/FourSeasonsElementaryPTA 

STAY CONNECTED WITH  
AACPS' MOBILE APP  
Download the app  
today at: https://www.aacps.org/
mobileapp 

Notice: Four Seasons Elementary School is equipped with a video camera 
system.  It covers selected interior and exterior public portions of the 
building and grounds.  It is NOT monitored constantly, but it is             
monitored during emergency situations.  During certain events, when the 
safety or security of students may be in question, authorized personnel 
from local, state or federal police or fire emergency units may be given 
access to view images projected on the camera system. If you have any 
questions about the system, you should call the Supervisor of School 
Security at 410-222-5083. 
 
The Anne Arundel County Public School System does not discriminate       
on the basis of race, sex age, national origin, religion, disability, or                  
 socioeconomic status in matters affecting employment or in providing  
 access to programs.  Questions  regarding non-discrimination should 
be directed to the Office of Investigations,  Anne Arundel County Public 
Schools, 2644 Riva Road, Annapolis, Maryland 21401;                           
telephone: 410-222-5286; TDD 410-222-5500. 

Test results for lead in 
water samples taken at  
Four Seasons  
Elementary  can be 
found by clicking on the 
link below: 
https://www.aacps.org/
watertestresults 
 

https://twitter.com/4seasonsESaacps?s=20
https/www.facebook.com/aacps.
https/www.facebook.com/aacps
https://www.facebook.com/FourSeasonsElementaryPTA
https://www.aacps.org/mobileapp
https://www.aacps.org/mobileapp
https://www.aacps.org/watertestresults
https://www.aacps.org/watertestresults

